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Mr. D. V. Roger, Director

0il & Gas GConservation Commission
State of Colorado

Room 237, 1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorade 80203

Re: State #36-l1, Permit No. 721053
C SE NE Section 36-135-45W

Cheyenne County, GColorado
Dear Mr. Rogers

The Application for Permit to Drill the subject well was approved December
20, 1972; however, due to adverse weather condition and the shortage of
drilling rigs we have been unable to get this well scheduled and will not
be able to commence drilling operations prior to April 19, 1973, the ex=
piration date of the 120-day approval period.

e now have a rig scheduled to start drilling in Colorade on or about April
8, 1973, but an April lease expiration date on the Pfeifer #1, Permit No.
73156, compels us to drill this well first, The subject location would be
drilled immediately following the Pfeifer #l.

Based on the above, I hereby request that the approval period be extended
an additional 30-days.

Y;urs very truly

Jerry Ranger L~
Engineer



